
Notice for meeting of the Ad Hoc Committee on Redistricting  
of the Broome County Legislature  

 
 
 
Pursuant to the Notice of February 24, 2011, an Ad Hoc Committee on Redistricting was 
established for the purpose of developing a redistricting proposal for consideration by the 
County Legislature. The Committee met publicly six times between February and April and 
forwarded a recommended plan to the County Administration Committee. 
 
That plan was adopted by the County Legislature on June 16, 2011 as Local Law Intro. No. 4 of 
2011. It was sent to the County Executive but was subsequently vetoed on June 23, 2011.  
 
Due to the possible time constraints imposed by next year’s election calendar and the deadline 
for the County Board of Elections to modify election districts, I request that the Chairman of the 
Ad Hoc Committee on Redistricting call a meeting for the purpose of adopting a final 
recommended plan to be forwarded on to the County Administration Committee for their 
consideration at the January 12, 2012 Committee Meeting. 
 
_________________________  
Jerry F. Marinich, Chairman  
Broome County Legislature  
Dated: December 20, 2011 


